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Proclamation

@ City of
Z, Santa Rosa

WHEREAS, Streets Crew Supervisor Eddie Curiel has well and faithfully served the City of
Santa Rosa for 49 years, exemplifying the commitment to make Santa Rosa a safe place to live
work, and play; and

WHEREAS, on December 4, 1974 Eddie was hired as a temporary maintenance worker in the
Public Works Streets section of the city; and

WHEREAS, in 1984, Eddie was promoted to Streets Crew Supervisor, a position he still holds
today. In Eddie's storied career, he has seen the city grow from a population of 83,000 to over
175,000; and

WHEREAS, he has been through numerous floods and fires that have impacted this city
greatly, all the while tirelessly serving this community the best he can; and

WHEREAS, on December 4, 2023 Eddie worked his last day for the same Public Works
Streets Crew section he was originally hired to; and

WHEREAS, over the years, Eddie has been an upstanding employee and major contributor to
the Streets team by giving exceptional customer service and offering his wealth of knowledge,
mentorship and sense of humor to one and all. Eddie Curiel will definitely be missed.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that, I, Natalie Rogers, Mayor of the City of Santa Rosa,
on behalf of the entire City Council, do hereby thank

EDDIE CURIEL

*For his 49 years of dedicated service to this city.

Congratulations on your retirement!

Mayor Natalie Rogers
December 5, 2023




